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’ Graduate School of Humanities and Faculty of Letters, Kobe University

THE ELEVENTH ANNUAL CONFERENCE
THE ASIAN STUDIES ASSOCIATION OF HONG KONG (ASAHK)
2-3 APRIL 2016 at Kobe University, Japan
Invitation letter

4 February, 2016
Dear Prof. Shili Wang,
We are pleased to inform you that your paper { “& RLAEMH” 2 5 EL 5 4 g i %
FREZ#[E ) has been accepted for presentation at The Eleventh Annual Conference of
the Asian Studies Association of Hong Kong to be held at Kobe University, Japan on

the 2" and 3" of April 2016.

The main theme of the conference will be “Japan, Hong Kong, Asia and Alternative

Modernities.”

Thank you very much for your participation in the ASAHK’s Eleventh Annual

Conference. We are looking forward to meeting you at the conference.

Sincerely,
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Organizing Committee Prof. Dr. Noriyuki INOUE
The Eleventh Annual Conference Executive Vice President of Kobe University

The Asian Studies Association of Hong Kong



